
From the Archives 
 
Girl Power 
 

 
 

Source: Church News, February, 1936.  Published by the First Congregational Church, 
Columbus, Ohio 
 
Note: The author of the article, Ella M. Miller, and her husband, Orlando A. Miller, had 
connections to two of the stained-glass windows in our church.  Stay tuned for more 
information about that. 


